
Learning Focus
As a school, we truly believe that trips and learning experiences
play a vital role in enriching our children's education. We take
immense pride in the variety of adventures we offer, as these

experiences not only broaden their minds but also nurture their
development as whole individuals.

To make these opportunities accessible, we heavily subsidise trips
and strive to charge the lowest amount possible, ensuring every
child can partake in these invaluable experiences. Like many, we
find ourselves 'feeling the squeeze' with our budgets, but we’re

committed to continuing these enriching opportunities.

To make sure that we can continue this, we genuinely need your
support in ensuring payments are made fully and on time. We

appreciate every bit of support you can provide, as it allows us to
maintain our focus on your children’s growth and exploration.

Dates and Notices
Thursday 24th October - KS1 Harvest assembly

Friday 25th October 9- 9:30 Nursery - Tooth time - Brushing
for fun parent workshop

Friday 25th October 9 - 9:30 - Reception - Year 6 Stay and
Handwrite

Friday 25th - Tuesday 5th November - half term
Monday 11th November - Flu immunisations
Friday 15th November - 5M Class Assembly

Wednesday 20th November - Parents Evening

Number Smart Chris B 1W

Self Smart Dolly R 5/6C

Art Smart Maria O 2McL

Body Smart David M 5M

People Smart Aaron W 5M

Nature Smart Imogen K 3B

Music Smart Delilah P Nursery

Word Smart Theo J 5M

Smart Learner Jack L 6F

Class Percentage

RG 97%

2D 97%

3/4M 97%

6F 100%

AttendanceWinners
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  Please ensure that you are on time for school.  we start
learning immediately; it is important that the children are here for the start of the day. 

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Yama H 4R who has  

won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week.  Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

Another busy week here at school! We've enjoyed trips to a
beautiful synagogue in Liverpool, helping the children
understand and appreciate diversity as part of our RE

curriculum. We've also explored the local museum and our
youngest children even made a visit to the nearby letterbox.
Excitingly, we have Florence Nightingale coming to school
soon, and Year 6 are gearing up for their Crucial Crew trip.

In Science, every class has been fully engaged—testing
melting points, waterproof materials, and exploring water

resistance. Just one week left of this half term, bursting with
learning opportunities! We can’t wait to see parents on

Friday 25th at 9am for Stay and Handwrite.

Please make sure theoffice as an up-to-dateemail and phone numberfor you.  Many of ourletters are now going toemail.  You’ll miss out ifyou haven’t kept yourinformation up-to-date

If you see our children in

the community, doing

something amazing , let us

know.  We would love to

celebrate this with the

children in school. by telling

our admin team either by

email or in person. 

William Stockton Weekly

SMART Awards

Be Safe

Be Respectful

Be Ready




